
From:   Cameron Kilton   

To:   Nimesh Sangani   
Date:   October 07, 2021

Subject:   Additional Information Request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

The reference to 200 units was a typographical error.  The intended number of units is 20.


